
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Greeting from Senator Thanh Hai Ngo 
 
 

I wish to extend my warmest greetings to the Falun Dafa Association of Canada on the 

occasion of the Canadian leg of the Shen Yun Performing Arts performance, taking place at the 

National Arts Centre in Ottawa between December 28 and December 30, 2017.  

 

Shen Yun Performing Arts is a beautiful and breathtaking word-class event that 

showcases Canada’s cultural diversity and artistic excellence. The production presents classical 

Chinese dance and music all while exploring the universal themes of compassion, courage, and 

hope. Shen Yun is thus a celebration of both Chinese cultural heritage and of these cherished 

values it shares with Canadians. This year, the performing arts company expects to awe and 

inspire about 50,000 audience members in cities across Canada. The company will tour 20 

countries overall – making it a truly global phenomenon! 

 

Once again, I am delighted to show my support for this extraordinary annual cultural 

event. I wish you all a wonderful Shen Yun performance! 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
The Honorable Senator Thanh Hai Ngo 
 
 


